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Monthly meetings are normally on the first Thursday of the month from 7.30pm in 

The Times Square Room, Sutton United Football Club, Gander Green Lane, Sutton SM1 2EY 
 

              7:30pm Welcome Tonight in the Times Square Room 
7.30pm onwards It is our Christmas Meeting with Mulled Wine and Mince Pies! 
9:45pm Raffle  
Any time until 11pm Goodnight, drive safely 

 

 
I 

 

DECEMBER 2019 
 

Sunday 1st December From2.45pm Light Up a Life: At St Raphael’s Hospice, London Road, North Cheam 
names to Eric Nicholls to assist with parking of cars. 

Thursday 5th December From 7.30pm Club Night: At Gander Green Lane. Xmas Meeting of Epsom Area 
MGOC. Mulled Wine and Mince Pies. 

Thursday 12th 
December 

From 1.00pm  Lunchtime Natter: at The Water Mill, Reigate Road, Dorking, Surrey, 
RH14 1NN. Contact Nigel Taylor. 

Thursday 19th 
December  

From 7.00pm Evening Xmas Natter: At The Woolpack, 186 High Street,Banstead, 
Surrey, KT20 6NE.  See Natter Page for detailed information 

JANUARY 2020 

Thursday 9th January  From 7.30pm Club Night: at Gander Green Lane. Talk by Selene Signs Limited and 
report back by Committee on 2019 suggestions. 

Saturday 18th January 6.45pm for 7.15pm 
Start 

Annual Dinner and Dance:  at Kingswood Golf and Country Club, 
Tadworth, Surrey KT20 6NE. Names and money to Paul Coleman by 
December Club Night or direct by 31st December 2019. 

Thursday 23rd January Meet at 12.30pm Lunchtime Natter: at The Cock Inn, Church Lane, Headley, Surrey, 
KT18 6LE. Contact Nigel Taylor 

Sunday 26th January From 9.30am leave 
by 10.45am 

Mothballs Run Epsom MGOC: meet at The Pheasant, at Buckland, 
Reigate Road, Betchworth, RH3 7BG for a route to The Lamb Inn at 
Lambs Green RH12 4RG. Full details next month. 

                     
                     If not given contact details for Committee Listings can be found on last page of the Newsletter. 
 
 Forthcoming Events:    
 

 1st January 2020 Brooklands New Year Gathering of Classic Cars 
 

 6th February 2020 Club Night at Gander Green Lane “Valuation Night” 
 

 9th February 2020 MG and Triumph Spares Day at Stoneleigh 
 

 16th February 2020 Annual Treasure Hunt for Epsom MGOC and MGCC SE Centre 
 

 21st - 23rd February 2020 London Classic Car Show at Olympia 
 

 5th March 2020      Club Night at Gander Green Lane TBA 
 
All events undertaken at Member’s own risk. CUT OFF FOR JANUARY 2020 NEWSLETTER is Monday 23rd DECEMBER 
2019 
                                                                                     

TONIGHT’S PROGRAMME 
 

WHAT’S PLANNED 
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Welcome to the latest Club Newsletter.  
 
Members should note that from now on, all printed Newsletters will be in black and white as we no longer have 
access to free colour printing. Should you require a colour printed copy please use the Newsletter off the website 
or arrange for future newsletters to be received by e-mail. Please advise me if you wish to receive e-mails in 
future. 
 
MEMBERSHIP FORMS 2020 :  
 
Members will find on Page 7 of this Newsletter your Membership Application Form for 2020. This application 
form will appear in this Newsletter and in January/ February 2020, for members to submit as required.   
PLEASE NOTE : You can pay your Membership Fee in 2020 by Bank transfer and details are on the form. 
 
NOTE FROM DEREK EDWARDS: 
 
On behalf of both Anne and myself I should like to thank members and friends for all the get well cards and emails 
received, sending best wishes for my recovery. They were very much appreciated during a very difficult time. After 
several months I am now looking forward to getting back into the swing of things by attending forthcoming events 
and meetings. With our best wishes to you all. Derek and Anne 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
Annual Dinner and Dance at Kingswood Golf Club, Saturday 18th January 2020.  
Please Note:  All bookings for this event are required by the December Club Night or by contacting Paul Coleman 
by e-mail by the end of December 2019. The Order Form for you to attend is on Page 4 of this Newsletter. 
 
The Surrey “20th Anniversary” Run on Sunday 12th July  2020  
 
If you have taken part on the Surrey Run over the last two years you will have received in the post a form for 
entering our 20th Anniversary Run to Leonardslee Lakes and Garden. As it’s our 20th Anniversary event the Club 
wanted people to sign early to enjoy this important date in the Club’s history. Forms are available from Nigel 
Swann our Special events co-ordinator. 
 
The following dates will be the Club Nights in 2020 :- They are all on a Thursday but PLEASE NOTE THE JANUARY 
DATE: 
 
9th January, (This is NOT the 1st Thursday of the Month!!) 6th February, 5th March,  2nd April, 7th May, 4th June, 
2ndJuly, 6th August, 3rd September, 1st October, 5th November and 3rd December. 
 
 
RP1 BUS DRIVERS 200 in Richmond Park: 
I am on the lookout for an extra driver for the Bus for next season, to join me.  So, if any Member is interested 
please ring me on Mob: 07814 988 337 daytime or e-mail me at mrmrchilds9@gmail.com to discuss. 
 
Finally, see Page 16 for my Christmas Message to all those worthy MG Men, highlighted by the Ladies on the 
Front Page!!!!  And of course Happy Christmas to the Ladies as well. 
 
Malcolm 
 

EDITOR’S ETCHINGS 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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The Dinner Dance and Annual Awards will again be held at the Kingswood Golf and Country Club on Saturday 18 January 2020 
at 6.45 for 7.15pm, with carriages at midnight.  Members, please note that dinner will start at 7.15pm SHARP. Whilst the 
majority choose black tie, it is quite acceptable if jacket and tie is preferred.  The ticket price remains at £35 per head. 
  

Paul Coleman will be taking bookings, menu selection and, most importantly, your preferred seating arrangements. Whilst it 
is possible to have tables to seat 12, it is much more comfortable to keep tables to 8 or 10.  It also makes life a lot easier if 
one of your party jots the names down and passes this on to Paul (his contact details are below).   
 

MENU 

Starters 

Sesame and fried basil dressed king prawns served with avocado puree, pepper cocktail, 
olive bread stick, lemon balm and mango vinaigrette 

Winter vegetable soup 

Main Courses 

Grilled medallion of beef fillet with gratin dauphinoise potato,  
carrot hash, broccoli and confit onion sauce 

Pepper and maple glazed salmon supreme with pommes Anna 
roasted courgette, pancetta & borliti casserole and seafood veloute 

Chargrilled aubergine rolled with asparagus, mozzarella and fruit chutney served with 
pumpkin veloute (V) 

Desserts 

Sea salted caramel and nutty milk chocolate tart with berries and green tea ice cream 

Warm Granny Smith apples and frangipane tart  
with clotted cream ice cream and tropical fruit puree 

A selection of British and continental cheese, served with a selection of biscuits and 
crackers, dried fruits and chutney   

Freshly brewed tea/coffee and dark chocolate 

Please make your menu choices on the following slip, and pass it to Paul.  For those receiving the Newsletter through the 
post, please forward the slip, together with your cheque for £35 per person made payable to Epsom Area MGOC, to Paul 
Coleman, 126, Ockford Ridge, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 2NQ, or email your choices to paaablo@talktalk.net    
 
 ............................................................................................................................................................................................  
I/we wish to attend the Annual Awards Dinner Dance.  Details and choices are as follows: 
  

Name Prawns/Soup Beef/Salmon/Vegetarian Chocolate/Apple Tart/Cheese 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

DINNER DANCE & ANNUAL AWARDS 
Saturday 18th January 2020 

mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net?subject=Epsom%20MGOC%20-%20Dinner%20Dance
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St Raphael’s Hospice – Light up a Life 
 
Thanks to all the members who volunteered their services to help out with the St Raphael’s Hospice Light up a 
Life Service on 1st December. I am sorry that it was not possible for the ladies to man the Merchandise and raffle 
stalls this year due to major works being carried out in St Bede’s. 
 
2020 Committee Election 
 
There were no nominations from members to serve on the 2020 committee, so the existing committee who are 
willing to stand for another year, are duly elected. However, we thank Lesley Mitchell who offered to assist 
Margaret with her social work but not become a committee member. 
 
2019 Charity Donations 
 
If any member wishes to nominate a local charity to be considered for a small donation from the club, you should 
submit a written request giving details of the charity and how a donation would be used if they were successful.  
Please note that National Charities will not be considered. Nominations must be with Bryan Young, Area Secretary, 
(contact details are on the back page of this newsletter), by the close of the December monthly meeting, or the 
date shown in Bryan’s article. 
 
2020 Dinner Dance and Annual Awards 
 
This will be held at the Kingswood Golf and Country Club on Saturday, 18 January 2020.  The price is again being 
held at £35-00 per person.  There will be the usual choices for each course from the menu and dress will be black 
tie or lounge suit.  J A Sounds Disco will again provide the music for dancing. 
 
Paul Coleman will be taking your booking, meal choices and seating arrangements. Please make payment with 
your booking in cash or by cheque made payable to ‘Epsom Area MGOC’ and make known your seating 
preferences. This is always a popular event, so do please book early to avoid disappointment. The menu choices 
and booking form can be found on Page 4 in this Newsletter. 
 
BECAUSE THE JANUARY MONTHLY MEETING DOES NOT TAKE PLACE UNTIL 9 JANUARY 2020, WE MUST HAVE 
YOUR BOOKING, MENU CHOICES AND SEATING ARRANGEMENTS BY THE CLOSE OF THE DECEMBER MONTHJLY 
MEETING or by Email to Paul Coleman by the end of 2019. 
 
Overnight accommodation is available in The Lodge, which is on-site.  Anyone interested in staying overnight 
should contact The Lodge on 01737 832 188. 
 
In Closing 
 
Another year is coming to a close and I wish to thank the members and committee for their individual and 
collective contribution to club affairs and the excellent support for the programme of events, which is much 
appreciated by those who organise them. 
 
On behalf of Doreen and myself, I wish all members and their families a Happy Christmas and hope that you 
enjoy good health throughout the coming year. 
 
 Safe motoring and NO DRINK DRIVING. With best wishes, Eric 
  

CHAIRMAN’S CHATTERINGS 
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Members will find on the next page, Page 7, the Blank Membership Application Form for members to renew 
their membership for 2020. I will ensure that this application form is inserted into the January and February 
2020 newsletters as well. Please note you can pay by Bank Transfer in 2020 but I must ask that you still send, 
or hand, the form to me for updating. 
 
 Blank Membership Forms can be found on our website or from the Membership Secretary. 
I usually have some blank Membership Applications with me at the monthly Meetings. 
 
I am delighted to report that prior to our December meeting some 127 Members had signed for 2019 so thank 
you to everyone. After adding in our Life membership of 23, we have 150 memberships in total for 2019. With 
partners, over 250 people are members of our Club. 
 
 
Please note that any new members who join from 1st December 2019 can take advantage of a full Membership 
Fee for the remainder of 2019 and 2020. 
  
Copies of our A4 Poster promoting the Club are available from me or alternatively, email me if you need one.                                              
 
Please do speak to new or existing MG owners you might meet to promote the Club, as our new website is a great 
way of promoting Epsom MGOC.  An application to join can be found on the website. 
 
Malcolm 
 
 
 

 
 

        Epsom MG Members with the Mayor, Deputy Mayor and their Consorts of Sutton with the Chairman of     
                  The Diamond Riding Centre in Carshalton at the end of September 2019, on a very wet day! 
    
                                                       

 
MEMBERSHIP MATTERS 
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Membership Application / Renewal 2020 
Please complete ALL details on this form so that I may check that the details I hold for you are correct 
and in order. 

MEMBER:  Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms Address 

First Name   

Surname   

PARTNER:  Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms  

First Name  Postcode 

Surname  Phone No. 

 Mobile No. 

Primary email address: 
 
Additional email address(es): 
 

 We sometimes send out urgent and relevant information by email.  So please include your email address(es) and add 
“mrmrchilds9@gmail.com” to your safe senders list 
Newsletters are also distributed by an emailed link to the file on our web site. This keeps our distribution costs down and helps to 
keep our membership subscription low.  The file size of the Newsletter is usually less than 2000KB, which is easily downloadable.  
If you do not wish to receive it this way, it will be sent by Post in “Black and White”, tick here 
 

Register of members' MGs - 2020 
 

Model Type Year Colour Condition* 

     

     

     

     

*Poor / Average / Good/ Excellent / Competition 

Please tick if willing to be asked to join club displays or film / photographic work  

I understand and agree that all the above information will be kept on a computer  
 
Signed  ...........................................................................................................  Date 
  
Please submit cash, cheque (payable to Epsom Area MGOC) or Bank Transfer for £10.00. 
Please tick the Box below if using Bank Transfer. Bank Details: Sort Code 20-24-61,  
A/c No. 20466565, A/c Name: Epsom Area MGOC. Please enter Name and Member in the 
reference box. Hand or send your completed form to Malcolm Childs, 4 Elgin Road, Sutton, 
Surrey SM1 3SN. This covers the member and partner.  
 

For monitoring purposes – Please leave blank unless required to complete the Bank Transfer Box 
 

Receipt Sent                              Subs Paid                 Database                 Bank Transfer 
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I would like to thank the Members for their fantastic and interesting suggestions for possible outings.  As a result, 
in 2019, we have enjoyed a splendid range of outings this year which I hope you have enjoyed. 
 
Annual Ramble November 2019: 
 
Some 39 Members enjoyed this walk in Ashtead Woods and a further 3 Members joined for lunch. My thanks to 
Ted Oughton for arranging this event and to Dave Page, Warden from Elmbridge Council for leading this enjoyable 
event. 
 
Possible Events/Outings in 2020: 
 
We are considering a number of visits/tours for 2020 to Fulham Palace and Gardens, Pilgrims Brewery at Reigate, 
Denbies Vineyard, another London Walking Tour, Putsers Ancient Farm nr. Petersfield and a return to Limpsfield 
Chart Royal British Legion to have lunch followed by jazz on the last Sunday of the month between 4.00pm and 
7.00pm. 
 
In addition, we are looking into a visit to Hendon RAF Museum. 
 
Mike Scholes, founder member of the Club, will hopefully do a talk on his proposed Atlantic crossing in a hot air 
balloon next year. This year’s trip had to be delayed because of a lack of helium! 
  
Please note my new mobile number for future reference 07783 017 905. 
  
Thank you for your suggestions and please continue to let me have them. All thoughts are discussed fully by your 
committee and where we don’t proceed it is normally because of costs. 
 
Wishing you and your families a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
 
Margaret 
 
 

 
 
 
Dates for Diaries in 2020: 
 

 Cheam Rotary Fair, Bank Holiday Monday, 25th May 2020. 

 Please note that Hanworth Classic Car Show in June 2020 has been cancelled. 

 Whiteley Village Fete, Saturday, 18th July 2020 

 Cranleigh Classic Car Show, Sunday, 9th August 2020 
 
At the end of 2019, may I take this opportunity to thank all those who have supported Epsom MGOC during the 
year and let us look forward to 2020! 
 
If any Member has an idea for a Club Stand or Display, please contact me at our Club Night, e-mail me at 
paaablo@talktalk.net or phone on 01483 423 169. 
 
Paul Coleman 
 

 
SOCIAL SCENE 

CLUB STAND AND DISPLAYS 

mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net
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Please note that if you wish to book any of the Natters, please use my personal e-mail as the link through the 
website is not functioning correctly.  
 
My e-mail for contact is nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com  
 
If attending the CHRISTMAS NATTER, please read the important information below. 
 
Regarding future Natters, I plan to re-visit the Brooklands Catering College regularly, so to that end I have already 
pencilled in our next visit for 13th May 2020. 
 
More immediately, here are my Confirmed Bookings for Upcoming Lunchtime and Evening Natters: 
 

 Lunchtime Natter - Thursday 12th December at The Water Mill, Reigate Road, Dorking, RH4 1NN 
 

 Christmas Evening Natter - Thursday 19th December  The Woolpack, 186 High Street, Banstead, SM7 2NZ 
 

 Lunchtime Natter- Thursday 23rd January 2020 at The Cock Inn, Church Lane, Headley, KT18 6LE 
 
Christmas Natter Information: 
 
This Christmas Natter is filling up fast! The cost is £26.95p per head. A deposit of £10.00per head is required 
from Members at the December Meeting.  
In addition, I need your Menu Choices in early December so if you have not forwarded these to me please  
see the Website for The Woolpack on www.woolpackbanstead.co.uk/christmas and then look at the Menu. 
 
Please note that all of these events can be booked by giving me your names on a Club Night or by contacting me 
as per my details on the Committee Listings at the back of the Newsletter.  However, please see note above about 
my e-mail address! 
 
If you have any queries or other suggestions for our Natters, please let me know. 
 
I look forward to seeing Members at any of the Natters shown above. 
 
Finally, I will be looking into dates for early 2020 towards the end of the year so watch out for these Natters in 
due course. 
 
 

Nigel Taylor 

    
                                     

 

CANINE PARTNERS STAMP APPEAL 
 

Canine Partners is running an on-going Stamp Appeal to raise funds for the first year of puppy training (£5,000 
each).  If Members would like to help them achieve their goals, Bryan Young, our Secretary, will take any postage 
stamps and send them to Canine Partners on behalf of Epsom Area MGOC 
 

 

 

 
NATTER NEWS 

mailto:nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com
http://www.woolpackbanstead.co.uk/christmas
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Derek Edwards 

Mothballs Run - Sunday 26th January 2020 
 
Further details of this event will be found in our January 2020 Newsletter, but please take note of this date for 
your diary. It will commence from The Pheasant at Buckland, Reigate Road, Betchworth, RH3 7BG and will be 
around 33 miles long to The Lamb Inn at Lambs Green, Nr Rusper, RH12 4RG in the Sussex countryside.  The route 
should take between 1½/1¾ hours.  Coffee and breakfast available at The Pheasant from 9.30am and lunches 
from 12.00 noon at The Lamb Inn.  Malcolm Childs will be organising this event for the Club.  
 
Please Note that names and numbers should be given to Malcolm prior to the day if possible, as there is a 
limitation on lunches. At the present time, we have booked 40 places. 
 
Stoneleigh MG and Triumph Spares Day – Sunday, 9th February 2020: 
 
Members are reminded of this important day in the year for MG Owners. The date is confirmed and if you take 
your MG you have special parking. 
 
Epsom MGOC and MGCC SE Centre Annual Treasure Hunt - Sunday 16th February 2020 
 
Please note that our Annual Treasure Hunt will run from The Pheasant at Buckland to The Plough at Leigh. Further 
information will follow in January’s Newsletter. 
 
Epsom Area MGOC trip to St Pierre Park Hotel & Spa, Guernsey – 1st to 4th May 2020 
 
Sail to Guernsey in 2020 with the Club for a fantastic weekend staying at the 4 Star Hotel and complex. 
  
The travel package includes:  
Return fast ferry crossing to Guernsey for car (min 2passengers), 3 nights half board, en-suite hotel 
accommodation with balcony. Saturday night wine reception, full use of the Hotel facilities including car park and 
health club and a Club Run around the Island. 
 
Cost £449.00 per person, single supplement £37.00pn. Ferry supplement for 1 in Car £97.50. Extra night’s half 
board in hotel £80.00. 
 
Over 20 people have signed up already and as the trip is proving popular, please contact Derek Edwards as soon 
as possible as it is very nearly fully booked. Do remember this is not the Spring Bank Holiday Weekend! 
 
MGCC Silverstone International Weekend - June 13th-14th 2020:  
 
The MG Car Club have received a booking, with support from Silverstone Circuit, for the return of this important 
date in the diary of all MG owners.  Although 2019 had to be cancelled, there are plans in place to ensure that this 
event will be a success. It will include the 25th Anniversary launch of the MGF. 
 
European Event of the Year 2020 Wurzburg, Germany - 5th-9th August 2020 
 
This 2020 event, which will take place around Wurzburg and the River Main, is now fully booked and I believe the 
waiting list is fully subscribed as well. Members from Epsom MGOC will be attending and details can be found at 
www.mgcc-eeoty2020.de  
 
Happy motoring. 
 
Derek Edwards 
 

CAR EVENTS 

http://www.mgcc-eeoty2020.de/
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It has been suggested, that I advise members how to access the Epsom MG Owners page on Facebook for those 
that use this media.  You need to log-on to Facebook, there is a search box on the top left-hand side, enter Epsom 
MG Owners into the box and click search. Our page should then come up. Or, you can click on the Facebook icon 
on our website and this will take you straight there. I have personally saved the Epsom page at the top of my list 
of shortcuts. The Epsom MG Owners page lists details of various events and information about the club. 
 
This is the last request for members to nominate a local charity for a donation from the club. I need to receive 
your nominations, in writing, by the close of the December monthly meeting. You should give some information 
about the charity, how you are involved with it and how it might use a small donation from the club. If you are 
unable to attend the meeting and wish to submit a nomination, I can accept your request by email or snail mail 
by Tuesday 10th December at the very latest. (My details are in the committee listings.)  The charitable awards 
will be made at the annual Dinner Dance & Awards night on 18th January. 
 
I would like to thank all Epsom members for your continued faith in the existing committee; we are obviously 
getting it right and satisfying all your requirements. All the current members have agreed to re-stand for 
another Year, therefore, there will not be an election in January.  Ideally, we would have liked someone to come 
forward to become Newsletter Editor as indicated previously. Lesley Mitchell has offered to assist Margaret 
Billinge with her social work, but she does not want to become a committee member. 
 
I would like to thank my fellow committee members for all their hard work throughout the year and also, all the 
club members for supporting our numerous events. A tremendous amount of work goes on behind the scenes in 
order to organize these events and it is very rewarding when attendances are so high. 
  
St Raphael’s Christmas cards will be on sale again tonight along with diaries and some seasonal items, so please 
dig deep and see if we can raise more money than we did last year. I am still collecting stamps for the Canine 
Partners Puppy Stamp appeal, so please keep them coming. 
 
I would like to thank Eric, Paul & Ted, for organizing the buffet and running the darts night on 23rd November.  I 
hope you all had a good evening and no doubt Eric will announce the results at the December monthly meeting. 
 
I am seriously considering re-fitting the hardtop on my F (which is still awaiting its new headlining) but I do need 
to wait until the fabric hood is completely dry before folding it down. It is so nice to have a heated rear window 
that clears quickly, and the hardtop completely transforms the car, makes it much stiffer to drive and far more 
cosy.  I must be getting old!!!  
 
I would like to finish by wishing all members and their families a Merry Christmas and a happy and 
prosperous New Year. 
 
Kind regards  
Bryan and Piggy. 
 
As in previous years, Linda and I are making a donation to St Raphael’s Hospice instead of sending Christmas 
cards to club members. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLINGS 
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‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS82 LADIES Hoodies: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Deep Navy, Fuchsia, Heather Grey, Red or White 
SIZES available: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18 (XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL) 
‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS16 MENS Hoodies: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Burgundy, Classic Olive, Deep Navy, Heather Grey, Light 
Graphite, Red & Royal Blue 
SIZES available: S, M, L, XL, XXL                                                                                                 
All £25.00 

 

‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS120 Sweatshirts: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Bottle, Burgundy, Deep Navy, Fuschia, Heather Grey, Kelly 
(green), Light Graphite, Orange, Purple, Red, Royal Blue, White 
SIZES available: S, M, L, XL, XXL and Chest sizes: 35/37, 38/40, 41/43, 44/46, 47/49 

 
ALTERNATIVELY, thicker ‘RUSSELL’762M sweatshirt are available in COLOURS: Bottle 
green, bright royal blue, French navy, Black, Bright Red, Burgundy, Classic Red, Light 
Oxford (grey), purple, sky blue, winter emerald (green) 
SIZES: XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 4XL or Chest size: 34/36, 36/38, 38/40, 40/42, 42/44, 
44/46, 46/48, 48/50 
                                                                                                                                             
All £17.50 

 

‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ polyester/cotton LADIES & MENS polo shirts SS86 & SS11: 
LADIES COLOURS: Black, Bottle Green, Burgundy, Deep Navy, Heather Grey, Navy, 
Purple, Red, Royal Blue, Sky Blue, Sunflower (yellow) or White. SIZES: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 
18 
 
MENS COLOURS: Black, Heather Grey, Navy, White, Bottle Green, Burgundy, Deep Navy, 
Emerald (mid green), Kelly (light green), Orange, Purple, Red, Royal Blue, Sky Blue or 

Sunflower 
SIZES: S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 4XL, 5XL                                                                                        
All £15.00 

 

 
‘RUSSELL’ 010M Heavyweight Tee Shirts (as modelled by Nigel at Whiteley Village) 
COLOURS: Black, Bottle Green, Bright Royal, Classic Red, French Navy, Light Oxford, 
Orange & White  
SIZES: XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL & 4XL   
                                                                                                                                                        
All £17.50 

 

‘MUMBLES’ MM016 Classic Bears 
COLOUR: Light brown - 300mm 12” high 
They can be clothed in a coloured jumper, hoodie or tee-shirt to your choice and 
embroidered with the famous Epsom MGOC logo. 
Clothing colours available: 

Jumpers (MM83) Cream, Baby Pink, Baby Blue, Navy (as illustrated), White, Red 
Hoodies (MM88) Fuchsia, Navy, Red, White 
Tee shirts (MM71) Fuchsia, Navy, Red, White, Sublimation White, Baby Blue, Bottle 
Green, Burgundy, Pink   
                                                                                                                                                         
All £15.00 

 

 
METAL keyrings with domed decal fob featuring the Epsom Club logo.                                                                                                                                                              
£1.50 
 
Also 
PLASTIC credit card holder with Epsom Club logo.                                                                      
£2.00                                                     

 

 
REGALIA RAMBLINGS 
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CAR Window stickers 
                                                                                                                    
50p each 

 

CAPS 
£12.50 each Beechfield BB58, Low Profile Cotton Caps: 
Colours Available: French Navy, Grey, Natural, Bottle Green, Black, Bright Royal 
Blue, Classic Red, and White 

 

ORDER FORM FOR EPSOM MG OWNERS’ CLOTHING/ TEDDY BEARS: POLO SHIRT £15; HOODIE £25; SWEATSHIRTS 
£17.50; T-SHIRTS £17.50; Teddy Bears £15.00; Key Rings £1.50p; Card Holders £2.00; Window Stickers 0.50p., Caps 
£12.50. 
 
 
NAME: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
ITEMS/SIZE_________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
COLOURS__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________ 
 
E-mail address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….(to contact in case of query) 

POLO SHIRT □   HOODIE □   SWEATSHIRT Light Weight □   SWEATSHIRT Medium Weight □   T-SHIRTS □ 
MODEL: LADIES □   MENS □  
Mumbles Teddy Bear  □    Key Rings  □    Card Holders  □    Window Stickers  □  Caps □ 

 

 

Above are all the items we feature in our Regalia Stock at Epsom MGOC. If you are interested in purchasing any 
of the pictured and detailed items, please complete the Order Form above and e-mail to me at my listing on 
the “Committee Listings” page 16 or hand it to me at one of our Club Nights. 
 
We have ordered a “V” neck T Shirt, and Pens are being reviewed. I will report back in January 2020. 
 
I hope the items shown in this format will help Members in seeing what we have to offer at the Club. 
  
Tony Pearse 
Regalia Committee Member 

 
REGALIA RAMBLINGS 
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1970 MGB ROADSTER RED 

1798 Engine with Overdrive. 52K Miles since 
rebuild in 1992. Full service history since 
then. Generally, in very good condition. 

£7,000 
020 8644 7119  Carole (Member) 

            

      
 MGB Parts for Sale: MGB Electrical Systems Book £24, Castrol 
Valvemaster Plus x2 £24, Accuspark ignition and timing light £120, 
MGB/MGBT Problems and how to solve them Book £23, MGB Alloy 
Rocker Cover £47, MGB (1970) Service Kit + Air Filters £60, Seat Belts-
Pair (Black) + fitting kit £70, Seat Belt Guides £27. 
Prices shown are new costs, NOT ASKING PRICES. Open to Offers, 
with donation to Royal Marsden Cancer Hospital. Contact: Geoff at 
geoffcathery@yahoo.co.uk  
  
 

 
 
MGF Parts for Sale: Hydrogas, Hydrolastic MGF, 
Metro,1100 Suspension Pump £70, Hydrogas, 
Hydrolastic Suspension Pump LOW LOSS 
CONNECTOR £32.50p. Prices shown are new 
costs, NOT ASKING PRICES. Open to offers, with 
a donation to Royal Marsden Cancer Hospital. 
Contact: Geoff at geoffcathery@yahoo.co.uk  
  

 
 

 

 
 
 

     

        
 

CAR ADVERTISEMENTS 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension.  Contact the 
Editor for entry in the next issue.  Please note that inclusion of an advert does not indicate endorsement by the Club. 
 

Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension.  Contact the 
Editor for entry in the next issue.  Please note that inclusion of an advert does not indicate endorsement by the Club. 
 

MGB Roadster LE. 1981, 59,000 
miles, Overdrive, New wheels & 
Tyres, Hardtop, Many new parts, 
New Bodyshell in 2000, spare set 
of wheels, Good condition. 
£4,999 ONO.  
Telephone: 07836 769 915  
Alan Lowe 

For Sale 
1959 Cherry Red Frogeye Sprite in excellent original unrestored solid 
condition. New battery, hood, tonneau and side screens. Comes with some 
spares, handbook and manual. Needs new master cylinder and some 
attention to paintwork.  
£12,950. Please phone 020 8393 5381 for further details. 

mailto:geoffcathery@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:geoffcathery@yahoo.co.uk
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                                                                                WANTED any OS MAPS 
Tom and Kim are trying to build up a whole set of both the pink and the orange covers before paper copies finish.  We will 

donate £1 to charity for each map kimshros@gmail.com or 07831 427 515 
                                                                                             

WANTED Any old fountain pens & related Items - I collect them Mike 07976 204 560 or 020 8942 0554 

 

HOLIDAY APARTMENT IN SOUTHERN CYPRUS 
Modern 2 bedroomed apartment in a small, very quiet complex (30 apartments) with a communal swimming pool and 
jacuzzi. For photos & info. see www.airbnb.co.uk/rooms/19981868  To book, with MGOC Epsom discount, or for further 
information please contact Ian Robinson on 07973 409 175 or ian.iwr@mail.com  
 

 
 

CHAIRMAN CAR EVENTS 
Eric Nicholls Derek Edwards 
 020 8669 1793/07960 089 009  01737 765 891 

 w.ericnicholls@btinternet.com  edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com 

  

SECRETARY MEMBERSHIP AND EDITOR 

Bryan Young Malcolm Childs 
 020 8335 3267/07976 729 102  020 8715 3738/07814 988 337 
 bryan.young@planet-y.co.uk  mrmrchilds9@gmail.com 
  

TREASURER SOCIAL 

Ted Oughton Margaret Billinge 
 01372 462515/07742 397 107  01892 610117/07783 017 905 

 ted.oughton@gmail.com  m.billinge45@btinternet.com 

  
CLUB STAND REGALIA 
Paul Coleman Tony Pearse 
 01483 423169  020 8643 4703/07592 885 554 

 paaablo@talktalk.net  anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk 

  

SPECIAL EVENTS WEBSITE 
Nigel Swann Alison Bromley 

 01932 247140/07946 262 630  01932 429061/07961 994 476 

 sueni15@yahoo.co.uk   alison.bromley@yahoo.co.uk 

                        
SOCIAL SECRETARY (NATTERS)  
Nigel Taylor  

 07584 575 695  

 nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com  

COMMITTEE LISTINGS & ADVERTS 

mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
http://www.airbnb.co.uk/rooms/19981868
mailto:ian.iwr@mail.com
mailto:w.ericnicholls@btinternet.com
mailto:edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com
mailto:bryan.young@planet-y.co.uk
mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
mailto:ted.oughton@gmail.com
mailto:m.billinge45@btinternet.com
mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net
file:///C:/Users/malcolm/SkyDrive/Documents/anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk
mailto:sueni15@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:alison.bromley@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com
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HAPPY CHRISTMAS TO ALL OUR MEMBERS AND 
OUR FRIENDS IN THE WORLD OF MG’S 
Here is a handy guide on how to change a wheel!! 
With thanks to the MG Car Club “T” Register 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


